
 

 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN  
Wednesday, May 29, 2019 
Exam-Day 
 
TODAY’S EVENTS  
Final Exams, All Day 
CAPS Club, Holliday Gym, 6:00pm  
 
PARENT ANNOUNCEMENT 
To sign up for general PTSA communications [information for all BHS families], visit 
http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html​.  
 

Signs of Suicide Parent Presentation: ​We have scheduled an opportunity for Broughton 
parents to come together for a parent presentation by Kelly Lister in the WCPSS Student 
Support Services. The presentation will be on Tuesday, June 4​th​ at 1:00pm. ​We ask that 
you RSVP for this event so we can plan appropriately.   
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL]  
 

Congratulations to the newly elected student body officers for 2019-2020 

President - Mason Bunn 

Vice President - Kitch Joyner 

Second Vice President - Will Hardesty 

Secretary/Treasurer - Zachary Ellis & Jake Fitzgerald 

Congratulations to the newly elected 2019-2020 Thespian Officers  

Drama Club/ITS President - Spencer Giles 

Vice President - Kylie Venticinque 

Personal Relations - Marcel Pietrus 

Tech President - Trinity Amaloo 

Tech Vice President - Connor Donnovan  

 

Calling ALL STUDENTS: Have you heard about Wake Tech’s 16 summer camp 
courses? Video gaming, app development, photography and so much more? 
Check them out at waketech.edu/summer-camps.  

 

 

http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd0DWnMSTAfc0d-nsRwFnDpsxMDXDTNdfBI-lkwdqfEcNAOhg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd0DWnMSTAfc0d-nsRwFnDpsxMDXDTNdfBI-lkwdqfEcNAOhg/viewform


 

 

Raleigh Tutoring will be offering the following upcoming test prep opportunities 
for your rising seniors and juniors: 

1) Prepare for the June 8 or July 13 ACT: Raleigh Tutoring is holding a one-day 
comprehensive ACT prep class on Saturday, June 1, at the Wade Edwards 
Learning Lab in Raleigh. Details at 
https://www.wade.org/portfolio-item/act-sat-test-prep/ 

2) Spend a week or two this summer preparing for upcoming SAT and ACT test 
dates, including the August SAT. Classes offered by Raleigh Tutoring are held in 
our midtown Raleigh offices as well as at Cary Academy, St. Francis, and St. 
Mary's. Details at 
http://raleightutoring.com/Classes-and-Camps/Summer-Tutoring-Camps 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS] 
 

Seniors who have not yet found a college for fall, please consider the ​College Redirection Pool 
(CRP).  The CRP runs April 1 through August 31 to provide students with an additional 
opportunity to be matched with a North Carolina college or university that still has enrollment 
openings for the upcoming fall. The CRP module was established primarily to assist students 
who have been denied admission from the institution of their choice and are seeking 
opportunities to pursue higher education in the fall.  The goal is for every student in the College 
Redirection Pool to be contacted by at least one of their local schools. This is a great way to 
match students looking for somewhere to enroll with campuses that still have available spaces 
in their fall term. 
 
Still looking for summer ideas? You might want to consider the summer programs affiliated 
with NC colleges and universities. You can find the searchable ​Student Enrichment Programs 
database on CFNC.org with listings on over 140 summer programs. From music to video game 
design, students can find options to learn more about things they enjoy while being exposed to 
a college opportunities. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.wade.org/portfolio-item/act-sat-test-prep/
https://www2.cfnc.org/#/crp
https://cfnc.org/sep


 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  



 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
  
 

  

 

 

 


